
 
 

 

 

A Message from the Director of Volunteers 

 
 

 

We are happy to announce that we are currently accepting volunteer applications for 

adults 18 and older! Volunteers are a vital part of Whittier Hospital.  Without you we 

would not be able to fulfill our mission to provide high quality healthcare to the 

communities we serve.   

 

All required forms and vaccination requirements are uploaded in the hospital website.  

To apply on line, please visit https://www.whittierhospital.com/About-Us/For-

Volunteers/Volunteer-Application. We still have paper applications for people who might 

not have access to a computer.   

 

If you need additional information, please email me at Frieda.Wenzara@ahmchealth.com 

or call 562.464.6347.  Our office is located in the Activity Center, across the street from 

the hospital, next to the parking structure. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 

questions or need assistance.  

 

We are here to help you have a great experience! 

 

 

 
Frieda Wenzara-Pastor 

Director of Marketing 

 

 

 


